
 Greetings in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ,                              July 2021 

  We are truly thankful for each one of you who have prayed for us and those of you who have 
supported this ministry financially. We could not continue without you. Also we along with our girls 
want to say thank you to each that have financially given to them as well. May God bless you for 
the sacrifices you have made. 

  The last few weeks we have been in areas where we have experienced some hot sunny days along 
with a lot of rain. Because of this we have seen how the grass is green and quickly growing and how 
vibrant in color the flowers are. Because of the sun, rain, and heat things are growing. If you have just 
one of these elements’ things will die, but with the right amount of each things will thrive and grow. 
So it is with our spiritual life. It takes a combination of the Son of God, the water of the Spirit along 
with the heat of adversity to help us grow spiritually. You may feel the heat of the battle you are in is 
too much for you to handle but know that you can grow through this! I am sure the three Hebrew 
Children through the fiery furnace experience, grew spiritually, and their faith was stronger than ever 
before! 

   We are  thankful for the          

recent opportunity we had to 

give some food bags and tracts  

to some homeless people and 

talk to them about the soon 

coming of the Lord. One 

woman said, “I am hungry , you 

don’t know what this means.”  

  While we were with 

Pastor Justin Lehman 

and his wife Beth, we 

were able to help them 

do some work on the 

house the Lord has 

blessed them with. 



The McDaniel Family  

Shawn, Reitha, Reiawna & Sharei 

 

God bless, 

 

To contact us: 

Life Radio Missions 
P. O. Box 504 
Neosho, MO 64850 

tshawn100@hotmail.com 

Paypal link: paypal.me/liferadiomissions 

Don’t Get Weary in the WaitinG 
   All of us face times of waiting in our lives. You may be in a time of waiting right now. Possibly it is 

waiting for a healing for your body, salvation for loved ones, a ministry door to open, or maybe you are 

waiting for a spouse. If we are not careful as humans, we can become weary in these times of waiting 

and begin to lose our focus. In Galatians 6:9 it says, “And let us not be weary in well doing: for in due 

season we shall reap, if we faint not.” Whatever it is you are waiting for, we want to encourage you to 

remain faithful to the Lord and to the calling He has placed on your life. We are in one of those times 

of waiting ourselves as we continue to wait for the borders of New Zealand to open. The Lord has 

confirmed His calling to us through His Spirit. We must encourage ourselves with what He has spoken 

to us and believe that it will happen! Our timing is not God’s timing, and we do not always understand 

why things don’t happen when we think they should, but God sees the full picture and we will 

understand it better one day. 

Enjoying some time with special friends. 

Some sweet people gave the 

girls gifts on Reiawna's Birthday. 
  Sharei was able to read a Bible 

story to a boy at an RV park we 

were staying at in Alabama. 

Prayer Request 
• Pray for Reitha’s dad Ken Johnson. He is    

dealing with afib as well as pain in his back, 
legs and feet. 

• Pray for the borders of New Zealand to 
open. 

• Pray for the Hope Center in New Zealand. 


